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July 3, 1950

Qe

Hon, ¥Yartin Cross Q K
Flbowoods, Worth Dakota

Uear Mr, COross:

Thank you for your letler which awaited my
recurn o the office from North Dakota,

I was very glad to ret vour letter but I was
not here when the members of the Council were in
Washington,

Hoping you are well and happy and with
kindest regards, T am

Sincerely,

Wiladsg
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